
The Deschutes National Forest is looking to designate Off Highway 
Vehicle Trails within the Three Trails OHV analysis area. 
This area is around Crescent Lake Junction and Two Rivers south to 
the Forest Boundary and East to Boundary Springs Campground. They 
are looking for information from the public to assist them in 
developing a proposal.  
 
To view maps look at the 
Deschutes National Forest Website: 
http://www.fs.fed.us/r6/centraloregon/ travel-mgmt/indextrailproposals.shtml 

 


